
TUSD WC/FS Proposal 7/21/2014 

ARTICLE Seventeen 

PROFESSIONAL AND STAFF DEVELOPMENT 

17-1 Professional Development 

THE PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT FUND WILL BE SUSPENDED FOR THE 

2014-2015 SCHOOL YEAR 

TUSD shall allocate $350,000 for reimbursement or compensation following the guidelines 

established by the joint TUSD/TEA Professional Development Committee. At the end of the 
fiscal year, up to $75,000 not used in the current fiscal year shall be rolled over into the-following 

fiscal year. BY SEPTEMBER 1, TUSD and TEA shall jointly publish all criteria and procedures 
established by the joint TUSD/TEA Professional Development Committee. 
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